
The Friends of Chatham Waterways 2022 Scholarship Winners 

 

The Friends of Chatham Waterways are very pleased to announce the winners of their 2022 
scholarships!  We are proud of this group of accomplished scholars and commend them on their 
stewardship of Cape Cod’s environmental health and sustainability.  We wish them the very best in their 
future careers in this vitally important field.  For full information and photos of the recipients, please see 
www.chathamwaterways.org and click on the Outreach tab. 

The 2022 recipients are: 

PhD Candidate Keenan Yakola of Eastham and Oregon State University. 

Master’s Degree Candidate Aubrey Church of Teaticket and the University of Massachusetts, 
Dartmouth. 

BA Candidate Colin Bostwick of East Falmouth and Norwich University. 

BA Candidate Evangeline Gosselin of North Andover and The MA Maritime Academy. 

BA Candidate Luke MacKay of Nantucket and Skidmore College. 

BA Candidate Hannah Mitchell of Chatham and Roger Williams University. 

BA Candidate Adam Veloso of North Dartmouth and the MA Maritime Academy. 

BA Candidate Alexa Schvarczkopf of East Falmouth and Boston University. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


